
 

 

 

On March 9, sound barrier wall construction will begin at various locations. 
Work will be underway near the Towngate Community, located on the west side 
of I-75 between Sheridan Street and Pines Boulevard. Activities include, drilling 
posts in the ground and setting panels. In addition, clearing for sound barrier 
wall construction will begin near the Waterford and Ivanhoe communities 
between Stirling Road and Griffin Road. The contractor will also continue with 
sound barrier wall construction near the Waverly Hundred, Crossbow and 
Falcon Lea communities throughout the month of March. 

 
Expect limited noise in the area and little to no vibrations. Sound wall work will 
only be underway from Monday through Friday. 

This schedule is subject to change due to weather and/or unforeseen 
circumstances. 

Additional updates will be sent to keep the community informed. For more 
information, please visit the website www.75-express.com.  

 

CONTACT  

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO RECEIVE PROJECT UPDATES, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE PROJECT PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER, 

FIORELLA ALVAREZ, AT 954.548.2754 OR VIA E-MAIL AT 
FIORELLA@ISCPRGROUP.COM  

 
STAY CONNECTED  

 
75-express.com  

 
@myfdot_sefl  

 
www.fl511.com 

 
 

smartsunguide.com 
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